
HIPAA TRIENNIAL NOTICE 
 
Your health insurance coverage with Fidelity Security Life Insurance Company complies with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”) requirements. These requirements are 
described in the Notice of Privacy Practices (“Notice”) that was previously provided to you with your 
insurance policy or certificate.  A copy of the Notice is maintained on our Company website at 
www.fslins.com. 
 
If you would like a paper copy of the Notice, please contact our Customer Service Department by phone 
at (800) 648-8624, Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., CST, or in writing at:  
 
Fidelity Security Life Insurance Company 
HIPAA Customer Service 
3130 Broadway 
Kansas City, MO 64111-2406 
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